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“Strike out AIDS to spare lives”


Some people make a difference in the world by volunteering their time or going out of their way to do something nice for someone else. A UW-Whitewater Recreation & Leisure Study class decided to do just that by running a program mid-April: “Strike out AIDS to spare lives.” 

The benefit will take place at the Hawk Bowl, April 14th from 6-Midnight and students are encouraging the rest of the Whitewater community to join them for $2 to help raise money for an AIDS foundation. The event has two different activities to sign up for. There’s a group bowl opportunity where teams go against each other for a top score to win prizes from local donating businesses. Another option is to just come to bowl for the fun of it while enjoying the company of the others at the event.
The class came together in March to decide on a recreational activity that could gain a lot of participants to bring the Whitewater community together as well as come together for a cause. The class is headed by Professor Karen Barack who came up with the idea to have the students put together a recreational activity not only to learn how an event is ran, but also to consider something that would benefit others as well. Whitewater sophomore John Schmidt presented the idea of “Strike out AIDS to spare lives” and with its “catchy” title and positive cause, the idea was passed.
“I’m really excited about the event.” said sophomore student Michelle Daciolas. “Our class is working hard to put this together and we’re hoping for a great outcome.”

For more information, please contact student chair Colin Steinke at (262) 472-6559 or email the Recreation and Leisure Department at recandleisure@uww.edu. Also, please visit our website at www.strikeoutAIDS2sparelives.com. 

